
 
 
 
18 June 2018  
 
 
Dear Chief Executive Officer,  
 
 
As you may be aware, each year local governments are requested to nominate special and 
show holidays for the following year in line with the requirements of the Holidays Act 1983.  
 
You are invited to make nomination/s for show or special holidays by completing and 
submitting the on-line form no later than Friday, 10 August 2018. Please access the on-line 
form here.  
 
Holidays appointed in respect of an annual agricultural, horticultural or industrial show are 
public holidays and those appointed for an event which has significance to a particular district 
are bank holidays.  
 
Upon receiving Ministerial approval, the holidays will be published in the Queensland 
Government Gazette.  
 
Confirmation of the approved special holidays together with a link to the Queensland 
Government Gazette will be emailed to your office.  
 

Should you require further information regarding this process, please contact Ms Jacqui 
McGuire, Office of Industrial Relations on 3406 9854 or email jacqui.mcguire@oir.qld.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A J (Tony) James 
Executive Director 
Industrial Relations Policy and Regulation 
Office of Industrial Relations 
Queensland Treasury 


